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Reflection 8



	I think that teachers are not incorporating enough of the learning styles often enough. Students are so varied in the way that they learn. There are visual, auditory, and kinesthetic learners. And on top of that, there are a few other multiple intelligences that help students learn. Many students learn best with at least some kinesthetic activities, but in most cases, teachers don’t take the time to find a way to add this in. They use lectures, writings, and reading to teach. 
From what I have seen in my cooperating classroom and from what I remember from grade school and high school, auditory and visual intelligences are used often and kinesthetic learners are often forgotten about. I think that teachers find it easier to lecture than to include hands-on activity. Teachers need to find a way to reach out to the students who learn through other ways and include them daily. 
To teach to visual learners, I think that maps and pictures with many colors can help a lot. There is a video projection system that the cooperating teacher uses to show how she is writing and to show the pages of activity books that they are working on. Auditory learners can use music and lectures to help them learn. They could use books on tape to help them follow along when reading books. Hands-on activities help kinesthetic learners the best. Anything from sciences labs to counting physical objects will help. Things involving movement like dancing or changing seats will be very helpful. 
